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Federal Signal announces the discontinuation of the EMS 
Escape light bars 

T I M I N G

R E C O M M E N D E D  S U B S T I T U T E

For more information, please visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-264-3578.

The recommended substitute for the EMS Escape would be to use either QuadraFlare® or FireRay® LED perimeter warning lights 
installed on the vehicle’s vertical mounting surface.

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is discontinuing the EMS 
Escape product line.  All model numbers beginning with the characters “ELX” are affected by this change.

New orders for EMS Escape light bars will no longer be accepted after April 30, 2019.  Any new orders placed must be for 
shipment prior to May 30, 2019.


